
1

Subject: City of Ann Arbor Update: Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft 2 Available

From: Bennett Stein  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 8:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: City of Ann Arbor Update: Comprehensive Land Use Plan Draft 2 Available 

Thank you for updating the draft plan.  The updates are great improvements and I appreciate all of the 
work you all have done - and the care that you've taken to solicit community feedback.  As you continue 
to update and provide direction for zoning, I'd ask you to continue to simplify and make it easy for the re-
zoning to happen quickly and simply once the Council approves. 

Thank you again for all of your work on this and ensuring an Ann Arbor that is affordable and welcoming 
and dynamic for my family and our great community. 

Sincerely, 
Bennett 

On Thu, Jun 12, 2025 at 6:32 PM City of Ann Arbor, MI <annarbor@service.govdelivery.com> wrote: 

 The second draft of the Ann Arbor Comprehensive Land Use Plan is here! 
You can find it on the project page, alongside the first draft for comparison, the project timeline 
and engagement efforts. 

The city planning commission is currently scheduled to review the second draft at its Tuesday, 
June 24, and Tuesday, July 1, meetings, both of which have been moved to start at 5:30 p.m. 

As of now, there is one more draft to produce prior to the plan entering the 63-day review 
period, as required by the Michigan Planning Enabling Act. 

Thank you for staying engaged in this process!

Sincerely,
City of Ann Arbor Planning
planning@a2gov.org 
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Are you receiving this publication in a timely manner? If not, this may be why (and here's what to do) - When you 
signed up to receive these bulletins from the city, you may have selected to receive as a "… weekly digest." If that's the 
case, you may consider changing your settings to either "send immediately" or "send daily" to help bulletins reach your 
inbox more quickly and to ensure you don't miss any opportunities. You can double check your settings, and make any 
changes, by visiting https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MIANNA/subscriber/new?preferences=true, also 

linked toward the very bottom of this message. Have questions or need assistance? Message the city at 
feedback@a2gov.org. We're happy to help! 

Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address or stop subscriptions at any time on your Subscriber 
Preferences Page. You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions or problems with the subscription 
service, please visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com. 

This service is provided to you at no charge by City of Ann Arbor, Michigan. 
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